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Letter to Tribal Leaders and Urban Indian Organization Leaders on IHS CARES Act Funding (April
3, 2020)

The Indian Health Service announces the availability of, and distribution decisions for, $600 million
in new resources appropriated in the recently enacted Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic
Security Act (CARES Act), Pub. L. No. 116-136, to address coronavirus (COVID-19) prevention,
preparedness, and response in American Indian and Alaska Native (AI/AN) communities.
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